
Interested in becoming an 

NDHEA member?  

Contact:  

Charles Vasicek  

1817 N. Griffin St.  

Bismarck, N.D. 58501  

701-223-9797  

csvasicek@bis.midco.net 

Questions or comments? 

Contact:  

terry.fasteen@kljeng.com 

(Include NDHEA in e-mail 

subject line) To find a hunter 

education course nearest to 

you go to:  

In This Issue 

 NDG&F Banquet 

 Hunter Ed Academy 

 Dale Kilwein Run 

 Raffle Tickets 

 Get your caps! 

NDG&F Annual Banquet 

NDG&F Annual Banquet 
The 2015 annual volunteer banquet was held in Minot, ND this year at the Holiday 

Inn Riverside 
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Have you gotten your NDHEA raffle ticket yet?  Do 

you need more to sell?   

Contact: Dale Patrick  9440 Cedar Lane  Bismarck, ND 58503 

Grand prize is a North Dakota resident antelope tag!!! 

Ten gift certificates to Scheels for $525.00 each! 

Ticket stubs and payment must be returned by June 17th. 

 

This is the fundraiser that pays for the family shoots, mentored 

hunts, and scholarships that NDHEA provides 



BIG GAME HUNTING 

APPLICATION 
DEADLINES: 2015 

Many applications were not 

available yet but are antici-

pated to start showing up 

over the next couple of 

weeks. 

Those applications that are 

know are shown here. 

 

NORTH DAKOTA: 

Deer: Non-resident archery 

March 1st 

New fishing license re-

quired: April 1 2015 

Paddle fishing opens May 

1st  

Deer Gun and Muzzle Load-

er June 3, 2015  

Pronghorn Antelope August 

5, 2015 

Swan Permits August 19th 

Other states are listed on 

our website! 

NDG&F Hunter Ed Academy 

Photo Caption 

First Ever Hunter Ed Academy 

 

NDG&F presented their first ever academy for hunter education 

instructors at the Woodland Resort in Devils Lake. 

There were more than 50 instructors from across the state in at-

tendance for the two and a half day event.   

Instruction included new and improved ways to reach your stu-

dents, how to handle different problems, the new field day course 

and more. 

Everyone that completed the second day of NRA RSO training, 

can now be certified as an official NRA range safety officer! 

The accommodations we great.  Consensus was everyone had a 

great time learning, eating, and getting to know other hunter edu-

cation instructors.   

 



New Newsletter 

Designer 

 

My name is Ross 
Reimche and I 

have been a 

Hunter Ed in-
structor since 

2006, but was 
helping out 

many years be-
fore that.   

I am the district 

3 rep for NDHEA 
and excited to 

see kids getting 

involved in hunt-
ing, shooting, 

and fishing. 

I am also a 4-H 
shooting sports 

instructor in ar-
chery, air rifle, 

and shotgun. 

In a former pro-

fession, I 
worked with 

computers and 
did newsletter 

for a couple of 
different agen-

cies, and am 
happy to lend a 

hand here! 

Please send in 

your articles and 
information so 

that it can be 
shared with oth-

This is to announce the first ever half marathon to be held in Dickinson! 

As some of you may know, Dale Kilwein passed away in May of 2014. 

Dale was born and raised in Dickinson and was co-owner of B&K Elec-

tric. He was very well known in the community, contributed to many or-

ganizations and events. He was the lead instructor of the Hunter Safety 

program in Dickinson for 36 years and was the Region 9 Representative 

for the ND Hunter Education Association. 

He had a true passion for his work but most importantly for the Hunter 

Education program. Over the years he struggled to have a place to hold 

classes. A memorial account has been set up at Bank of the West. With 

the funds we are going to build a facility to hold hunter safety classes in 

and the opportunity for other local organizations to use. There is a great 

start in the account, but it is not enough to build a facility. The proceeds 

raised from the races will go into the account for the construction of the 

educational building. 

The planned events will include a kids race, family 5k, half marathon 

and half-marathon relay; the runs will have a hunting theme and take 

place on the Crooked Crane Trail around Patterson Lake. We are looking 

to make this an annual event and huge success with your help!  

We are hoping to have 400+ participants and visitors to participate and 

help to make our Memorial Run a huge success. Please mark this on 

your calendar and plan on joining us to bring Dales dream to provide 

Hunters Education to all persons. 

If you have any questions, would like to volunteer your help with the 

event or assist with the fund raising or provide a personal or corporate 

sponsorship, please contact: Crystal @ 701-290-5728. 

 

NDHEA is proud to announce the inaugural Dale Kilwein half marathon to 
be held in Dickinson August 24th and 25th 2015. Dale’s family is helping to 
continue promoting Dales passion with education for all persons with their 
attempt to raise funds to build a Hunters Education Center in Dickinson ND. 
NDHEA is proud to be able to assist in this endeavor and ask all interested 
persons to read the flyer supplied by his daughter Crystal and consider par-
ticipating in this goal by running, helping, donating, sponsoring or just com-
ing to Dickinson for the fun and games. 



Newsletter 

Items 

If you have an interesting 

article, or some fun facts, 

or a great story worth 

sharing with fellow 

NDHEA members, submit 

it to  Ross Reimche at 

rreimche@gmail.com 

 

Include who, what, 

where, when, and why! 

Pictures of your mentored 

hunt of family shoot  are 

needed for the next 

newsletter. 

Orange saves lives! 

 

NDHEA began cap sales as a way to fund the organization and also to 
provide something special to give to student, or allow them to purchase.  
The membership had a logo designed for the cap quite a number of years 
ago and it is still used today on the hunter orange ball cap made availa-
ble.  The camo caps were discontinued many years ago in the name of 
safety first.   

Cap cost is $10.00 each and you can reduce the price by placing orders 
of 24 or more at one time.  In that quantity they are 24 for $192 and $8 for 
each additional cap.  While some instructors take cap orders during class, 
others seek donations and sponsorships to purchase them for graduating 
students. 

I can usually ship caps within 24 hours of your order but at times the sup-
ply may get low and it could take several weeks.  Help your NDHEA with 
a cap purchase for your next class.  Place your order with a phone call to 
701-952-2680, cell 390-4001 or send an email to roc1949us@yahoo.com. 
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